
From: Kathy Hoskinson
To: Jessica Cumbo
Subject: Fwd: Open position for planning and zoning commission
Date: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 3:40:20 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Todd Barstow <tbarstow@ci.pataskala.oh.us>
Date: June 29, 2021 at 3:31:49 PM EDT
To: Kathy Hoskinson <khoskin@ci.pataskala.oh.us>, Jessica Cumbo
<jcumbo@ci.pataskala.oh.us>
Subject: Fw: Open position for planning and zoning commission

﻿
received by deadline

Todd W. Barstow
Council Member--Ward 3
President of Council
621 W. Broad St.
Pataskala, OH 43062
740 927 4693
tbarstow@ci.pataskala.oh.us

From: Brian Wilkinson <bwilkinson12@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 11:30 AM
To: Tim Hickin <thickin@ci.pataskala.oh.us>; Todd Barstow
<tbarstow@ci.pataskala.oh.us>
Subject: Open position for planning and zoning commission
 
CAUTION: This email message came from an external (non-city) email account. Do
not click on any links within the message or attachments to the message unless you
recognize the sender’s email account and trust the content.

Mr. Hickin and Mr. Barstow,
     Good afternoon. My name is Brian Wilkinson and I’m interested in the open
position on the Planning and Zoning Commission. I live in Pataskala Ridge and I teach
at Licking Heights. I grew up in Pataskala off of old State Route 161. I know that
progress can’t be stopped, so I’d like to see Pataskala continue to grow in a planned,
sensible manner for the benefit of all families. Thanks for your consideration.
Brian Wilkinson

Sent from my iPhone
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